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May	14,	2020	
Distance	Learning	Summer	Camp	–Family	Notification	Letter	

	
Parents	&	Guardians	of	2nd	grade	students,		
	
Your	child	has	been	selected	to	participate	in	the	Distance	Learning	Summer	Reading	Camp	program	for	
additional	reading,	writing,	and	math	instruction.	
	
Summer	Reading	Camp	will	run	on	the	following	days:	
June	8,	9,	10,	11,	15,	16,	17,	18,	22,	23,	24,	25,	29,	30;		July	1,	2,	6,	7,	8,	9,	13,	14,	15,	16	
	
Students	will	receive	virtual	instruction	and	complete	coursework	for	3.5	hours	daily	(Monday-
Thursday)	through	Zoom,	myLearning,	and	paper/pencil	assignments	and	activities.		Virtual	meetings	
will	be	scheduled	by	your	child’s	distance	learning	teacher.			
	
Please	return	this	notification	form	to	the	school	on	Tuesdays	or	by	email	to	Mrs.	Gocsik	at	
tgocsik@pasco.k12.fl.us	no	later	than	Friday,	May	29,	2020.	
	
Sincerely,	

Mrs. Gocsik 
Mrs.	Tiffany	Gocsik		
Assistant	Principal	
Rodney	B.	Cox	Elementary	School	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Student	Name:		___________________________________________________		Teacher	Name:		________________________________	
	
	
My	child	will	participate	in	Distance	Learning	Summer	Reading	Camp.			 ______		Yes	 ______		No	
	
If	yes,	my	child	has	daily	access	to	internet.	 	 	 	 	 ______		Yes	 ______		No	
	
My	child	has	access	to	a	device	that	can	be	used	for	distance	learning.	 	 ______		Yes	 ______		No	
	
	

I	understand	that	he/she	will	need	to	attend	virtual	meetings	consistently	and	complete	coursework.	
	
Parent/Guardian	Signature:		_________________________________________________		Date:		____________________________	
	
Parent	phone	number:		__________________________________		Email	address:		________________________________________	


